

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

We hope you all have had a wonderful summer. As the new school year approaches, we are excited to welcome back our returning students as well as welcome our new students and families. With that being said, registration is quickly approaching and we want to make sure you are prepared with all the information you need.

Registration Dates:

- July 28th from 12pm 4pm
- August 4th from 1pm 5pm

The following documents will be needed when you come to registration:

- Your ID
- Updated immunization Records
- Proofs of Residence:
 - Must have been updated within the last 30 days
 - At least 2 proofs of residence such as a utility bill
 - If you are not zoned for Harrison we will let you know what school you are zoned for and you will have to register your student there.

At registration you will also fill out or update information on PowerSchool, you will get transportation set up whether they are a car rider or a bus rider, as well as a chance to meet the new administrators and teachers at Harrison.

We hope to see you at registration!